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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #2020-043 
Electric Vehicle Charging Stations for USM 

ADDENDUM 3 
4/21/2020 

 
 

CLARIFICATION 

Regrettably, the University of Maine System has determined it is in the best interest of the 
University to cancel this request for proposals in accordance with Section 2.2 Award.  We 
appreciate your time and effort in providing a response.  
 
The University of Maine System anticipates reissuing the RFP sometime early 2021.  We will 
provide you with a copy of the materials at that time and hope that you will resubmit a proposal. 
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact Sandrine Muhinkwenyere at 
sandrine.muhinkwenyere@maine.edu  
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